
On August 20, 2024, CMC Broadcasting Company, licensee of low 
power TV Station KTVJ-LD, Nampa, Idaho, filed an application with 
the Federal Communications Commission for to modify the channel of 
the Station to Channel 26. Members of the public wishing to view this 
application or obtain information about how to file comments and 
petitions on the application can visit 
https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/publicFacilityDetails
.html?facilityId=182907 
 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/publicFacilityDetails.html?facilityId=182907
https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/publicFacilityDetails.html?facilityId=182907

